
 

Conservation Documents Applicable to CWMTF-Funded Projects 
 

 Land 
Ownership 

Category of CWMTF-Funded Projects 

Acquisition Program 
Donated Easement 

Program 
Stream Restoration 

CWMTF funded Match funded 
CWMTF funded ǂ 

 
CWMTF 
funded 

Match funded 

Private  State-held 
conservation 
easement through 

CWMTF* 
or 

easement held by third 
party for urban 
greenway 

conservation easement 
held by third party 

or 
State-held conservation 
easement through 
CWMTF if preference of 
landowner and 

comparable activities* 

conservation 
easement held by 

third party** 

 

Not 
applicable 

restoration 
easement held by 
third party; may be 
preceded by option 
agreement 
 

Non-Profit State-held 
conservation 
easement through 
CWMTF* 
or  
greenway easement 
held by third party on 
urban greenway  
or 
declaration of 
covenants and 
restrictions if managed 
as local park or 
greenway 

conservation easement 
held by third party 
or 
State-held conservation 
easement through 
CWMTF if preference of 
landowner and 
comparable activities* 
or 
declaration of covenants 
and restrictions if third 
party holder of 
conservation easement 
not practicable 

conservation 
easement held by 
third party** 
 
or 
 
declaration of 
covenants and 
restrictions if third 
party holder of 
conservation 
easement not 
practicable 
 

Not 
applicable 

restoration 
easement held by 
third party; may be 
preceded by option 
agreement 
 

Local 
Government 

State-held 
conservation 
easement through 
CWMTF*        or  
 
greenway easement 
held by third party on 
urban greenway       or 
 
declaration of 
covenants and 
restrictions on local 
park or urban 
greenway       or 
 
Natural Heritage 
dedication as 
applicable 

conservation or greenway 
easement held by third 
party 

or 
State-held conservation 
easement through 
CWMTF if preference of 
landowner and 
comparable activities 

or 
declaration of covenants 
and restrictions if third 
party holder of easement 
not practicable 

conservation or 
greenway easement 
held by third party** 

or 
 
declaration of 
covenants and 
restrictions if third 
party holder of 
conservation 
easement not 
practicable 
 

Not 
applicable 

restoration 
easement held by 
third party; may be 
preceded by option 
agreement 

 
or 
 

restoration 
declaration of 
covenants and 
restrictions 
 

State of NC Natural Heritage 
dedication as 
applicable 

Natural Heritage 
dedication as applicable 

Not applicable 
 

Not 
applicable 
 

Not applicable 
 

*Qualified organizations may be eligible for CWMTF funds for stewardship funds through CWMTF Stewardship Endowment. 

**Qualified organizations may be eligible for CWMTF funds for stewardship funds through lump sum payment. 

ǂ CWMTF funds apply only to transaction costs; match is value of conservation easement 
 

 


